
Circular 312: proposed workshop on Structural Design requirements 
Date: March 27, 2019 

Dear Customer, 

Dubai Development Authority, Structural department propose to conduct a workshop (exact date will 

be announced later) on Structural design requirements. The aim of the workshop is to improve the 

review performance and to remove constrains/conflicts between consultants/contractors and Dubai 

Development Authority (DDA), which will enhance your experience with DDA and avoid any 

unnecessary delay, by answering your technical queries and highlight the repeated comments; which is 

encountered during the review. 

Details to Register for the Workshop: 

1. This is a free workshop for all Consultants registered with DDA. 

2. Targeted attendees: Structural Design Engineers 

3. Please Register your company by clicking here and submit any technical queries which needs 

to be addressed during the workshop. 

Note: RSVP by submitting the form prior to 15th April, 2019 to attend the workshop. 

If you have any questions or wish to give feedback, please call Customer Care on tel: 800-4-DDA (332) 

or via email at: info@dda.gov.ae. 
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